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Consolidate Mailboxes at LAX Terminals 
 
Mailboxes have been installed by LAWA in each terminal as part of a project, in coordination with the U.S. 
Postal Service, to consolidate and improve mail delivery at LAX.  Currently, mail is delivered in a 
haphazard way with some tenants receiving their mail at the ticket counters, offices, etc.   
 
The mailboxes are not yet functional as several details are being worked out.  LAWA will provide you with 
further information regarding procedures in the near future.  In the meantime, should you have any 
questions, please contact Barbara Yamamoto, LAWA Customer Service, at 424/646-5105 (office) or 
310/871-9775. 
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